

## Windham-Tolland 4-H Camp

326 Taft Pond Road Pomfret Center, CT 06259



Fax: (860-974-3327 Email: registrar@4hcampct.org Website:

www.4hcampct.org

December 13, 2017

Telephone/Registrar: (860) 974-3379 **Camp** (summer hours only): (860) 974-1122

Dear Superintendent of Schools:

It's that time of year again when we are readying our school flyers for distribution to your school. With your permission, we would like to deliver flyers to your school on behalf of the Windham-Tolland 4-H Camp. This flyer gives a short description of the Camp and information regarding our open houses and would be delivered by our volunteers.

Attached is a copy of said flyer. If this meets with your approval, these flyers will be packaged and banded in groups of 25 flyers each and divided into groups for each school. At the bottom of this letter, please note the total flyers you are requesting for the children in grades 1 thru 11. We are aware that many schools now distribute information digitally. Please consider distributing our flyer in that fashion. We respectfully request that the flyers be sent out the week of January 2, 2018.

Last year, over 650 children enjoyed the facilities of the Windham-Tolland 4-H Camp.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call us at (860) 974-3379. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Jane E. Rider **Foundation President**  Heather Logee

Camp Director

Yes, Approved by:	Title
# of Children Birch Grove Primary # of Children Tolland Intermediat # of Children Tolland Middle School # of Children Tolland High School # of Children	e School pol
Please Deliver Flyers to: (Please Circle one)	
Individual Schools	Superintendent's Office